
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy; McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: NPDES General Permit
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 3:45:11 PM

 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Szenher, Doug 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 3:43 PM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: FW: NPDES General Permit
 
Jamal, FYI. The Commission office is starting to get comments on the CAFO general permit.
 
From: Goff, Patricia 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 12:46 PM
To: Szenher, Doug
Subject: FW: NPDES General Permit
 
 
 

From: Bill Mills [mailto:wnmills850@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 11:52 AM
To: Goff, Patricia
Subject: NPDES General Permit
 
Becky Keough
ADEQ Director
 
Ms. Keough,
        Please add my name to the list of the many thoughtful and reasonable
Arkansans who oppose the renewal of the NPDES General Permit (ARG590000) for
operators of CAFOs in Arkansas. After all the attention, controversy, public outcry,
and tax-payer funded litigation surrounding the CAFO near Big Creek in Newton
County, it must be obvious that this permitting process is flawed and requires further
review and revision.    
 
As the leader of the organization entrusted to "protect, enhance, and restore the
natural environment for the well-being of all Arkansans", surely you can understand
the risk posed by the C&H manure spreading near tributaries of the Buffalo River.
Please ensure that a similar situation never happens again.
 

mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=ADEQ1/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MAIL BOXES/CN=JAMAL
mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:wnmills850@yahoo.com


Sincerely,
William Mills
9266 West Forest Hills Drive
Fayetteville, AR 72704
 


